
Striking Gold Stables LLC Barn Rules 
For the safety of our horses and riders, we ask kindly that you adhere to the following 

rules while at Striking Gold Stables: 

●​ Barn hours are Tuesday through Sunday 7:30 AM to 8:00 PM.  The Barn is 

CLOSED on Mondays. 

●​ Please do not reach out to Lauren on Mondays unless it is an emergency  

●​ No one is permitted on the property outside of the posted barn hours 

●​ Please be on time for your lessons. If you are late, your lesson will be shortened 

as to not affect the following rider. 

●​ ASTM/SEI hard hats and appropriate footwear is required at all times when 

riding. 

●​ All scheduling for lessons is to be done through the Acuity scheduling Site link 

posted on website. 

●​ Owners of horses currently being boarded at our facility or approved leasers of 

said horses are the only individuals permitted to hack.  

●​ When hacking, no jumping is permitted.  

●​ Riders are responsible for their guests and young children must be supervised. All 

guests are expected to follow the barn rules. 

●​ Respect others: clean up after yourself and your horse including picking up 

manure in the indoor after your ride if necessary.  

●​ No pets are permitted on the premises without permission.  

●​ No smoking is permitted on the premises. 

●​ No running, shouting, or loud noises in the barn. 



●​ No outside trainers are permitted to come on property to work with horses or 

riders unless given explicit written permission and contracted by Lauren. 

●​ Please do not interrupt lessons unless it is an emergency as it can eat into other 

client’s lesson times.  

●​ All trailering is to be done by Lauren unless otherwise set up and cleared by her.  

●​ Kindness is key! SGS has a zero-tolerance policy for bullying and disrespect. Be 

kind to others, help each other, and have fun.  

 


